
 

 

The Scout Association 
Gilwell Park 
Chingford 
London E4 7QW 
 
0345 300 1818 (UK) 
+44 (0)20 8433 7100 
scout.association@scouts.org.uk 
scouts.org.uk 
 

/scoutassociation 
@UKScouting Patron: HM The Queen  Joint Presidents: HRH The Duke of Kent and HRH The Duchess of Cambridge  Founder: Robert Baden-Powell OM  

Chief Scout: Lt Col (Hon) Bear Grylls RM OBE  Registered Charity Numbers 306101 (England and Wales) and SC038437 (Scotland) Incorporated by Royal Charter. 

 
Mr. Richard Cole-Mackintosh 
Clerk / CEO  
The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights 
Ironmongers’ Hall, Shaftesbury Place 
LONDON EC2Y 8AA 
 

09/07/25  
 
 

 
Dear Richard, 
 
On behalf of everyone at the Scouts we are delighted that the Trustees of The 
Worshipful Company of Shipwrights are continuing to support us with a grant 
of £4,000. I can confirm that we have safely received these funds which have 
been deposited in our accounts. I would be grateful if you could pass on our 
utmost thanks to the trustees for their generosity. 
 
The support offered by The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights will enable us 
to provide grants to Scout Groups to contribute to the costs of permits and 
training for water-based activities.  
 
Many of the applications that we receive are from communities that would not 
be able to access these opportunities.  The training and permits not only  benefit 
the young people of that group, but often the trained volunteers are also able 
to support other local groups who wish to give water based opportunities to 
the young people in their sections. 
 
Over the next year we will write to let you and the Trustees know how your 
donation has supported Scouts and share some stories of the groups who have 
been able to access adventurous activities for the first time as a result. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Wendy May  
 
Wendy May  
Trust and Foundations Executive  

 


